
 

 

 

Parent/Carer of: 

20th March 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

SAYERSCROFT ENGLISH RESIDENTIAL TRIP : FRIDAY 20TH - SUNDAY 22ND APRIL 2018 

 

The school is pleased to be able to invite your child to an English residential to be held at the Sayerscroft activity centre 

in Surrey. The centre offers a wide range of activities in a weekend designed to boost achievement in crucial English 

Literature exams. The students time will be split between classroom based lessons and outdoor activities to push and 

challenge them the whole weekend. 

 

The students will be collected by coach from school at 3.30pm on Friday 20th April and will return on Sunday 22nd  April 

at roughly 3pm. All meals will be provided by the centre.  

 

Students will be expected to bring at least two changes of clothes with them. These need to include 

clothing suitable for the completion of outside activities. 

 

The school asks parents to provide a £10 refundable deposit which will be returned on the successful completion of the 

trip. This is designed to boost your child’s progress and help ensure success in this summer’s exams.  It will be returned 

in the week beginning 23rd April 2018.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A O’Donoghue 

Assistant Headteacher (KS4)  

________________________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP – SAYERSCROFT ENGLISH RESIDENTIAL: 20TH - 22ND APRIL 2018 

 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………Form:………………………………. 

My child will/will not be able to attend the Sayerscroft residential. 

I enclose a cheque/cash (please delete) to secure a place which will be refunded on successful completion of the trip. 

 

Signed:……………………………………                             Relationship to Child:……………………………….. 

Medical Information:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parental contact number: ................................................................................................................... 


